
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
Kindred, North Dakota For Weeks: 10/11/2021 & 10/18/2021

KW Drilling (subcontractor to KPH) is planning to start installing the new 
14-inch sanitary force main pipe along the north boulevard of Maple 
Street (3rd–4th Ave) and along the west boulevard of 3rd Avenue (Maple 
St–Elm St) in the coming weeks. 

The force main will be installed by directional drilling (trenchless) method 
beneath each house’s driveway. There will be trenches/pits in the 
boulevard in the locations shown on the exhibit. Roads will be open 
along Maple Street and 3rd Avenue with access to your driveways, with 
the exception of the intersection of 4th Avenue and Maple Street being 
closed as shown. Please be careful as you drive through this area, as 
equipment and workers will be on both sides of the street and in the 
boulevards.

The City of Kindred has contracted with Moore Engineering Inc. to administer construction engineering for the project. You 
may reach out to Project Engineer Brad Muscha at 701-282-4692 with any questions or concerns.

Please watch for project updates as construction progresses which will be provided every two (2) weeks. Thank you in 
advance for your patience through the construction process!

Project  CONTACTS

SAFETY IS EVERYONE’S PRIORITY. 
PLEASE DRIVE SLOWLY!

What to Expect?
•	 Expect some dust, noise and minor inconveniences associated 

with construction.

•	 Regular working hours will generally be approximately  
7 a.m. to 7 p.m, Monday–Friday.

•	 Traffic control barricades will be placed to protect both travelers 
and workers.

Sewer Collection and Wastewater Treatment Improvements


